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Today we are honoring two ladies for their meritorious service to the sport of 
bowling.  Sue Strasburger will you please escort Jean Mumm to the podium.   
 

Jean, it was very exciting for me when the Board of Directors approved your 
induction into the Hall of Fame for Meritorious Service.  

 
Jean has been a Board Member since 1994 and has been chairman of all 
committees except Memorial.    

 
Jean served as Secretary-Treasurer of the Davenport-Bettendorf WBA for 22 
years and Director for 17 years.  During her tenure Jean received the 10 Year 

Service Award, Lo Borschuk Secretary of the Year Award and was also inducted 
into the Davenport-Bettendorf WBA Hall of Fame.  Jean has been a Life 

Member of USBC for 11 years.   
 
For more than 23 years, Jean has attended the national (WIBC & USBC) and 

state meetings as a delegate. 
 

Jean has bowled in more than 46 state tournaments, 38 national tournaments 
and she also participates in the ISUSBCWBA Senior State tournament.  
  

Jean’s years of service to WIBC include five years where she was a teller. 



In 1998 when the WIBC National tournament was held in the Quad Cities, 
Jean was the chairperson of the scorekeepers and also served as the Co-

Chairman of the Hostess City.  Jean also put a great deal of time and effort into 
the bidding process to bring the National tournament to the Quad Cities. 

 
Jean’s high game of 279 was pretty exciting for her and she has many other 
fine scores in her bowling years. 

   
Jean’s dedication and service to bowlers has been exceptional for many years.   
 


